Greetings,

I’m sending this letter on behalf of the Lake Wissota Lions Club to announce and invite you
to our annual bowling tournament fund raising event. We’ve held this event for 24 or so years,
and it continues to be an important event for us. We would not be able to do this without the
great support from the people that bowl, as well as support from many businesses in the area.

This year, the tournament will be held on Saturday, January 25, 2025 at the Falls Bowl.

The Lake Wissota Lions Club looks forward to seeing people that have participated in previous

years, and welcomes anyone who has not had a chance to do so. The tournament will be 9 pin tap
again this year, and there will be separate brackets for men and women. Players can sign up in groups
of 5 bowlers to guarantee you will bowl together as a group with your group. Individuals signing up
will be slotted in to fill a group of 5 bowlers per lane. The prize money is paid out based on individual
scores, so we will accept entries for any number of bowlers.

This tournament is one of the fund raisers the Lake Wissota Lions Club conducts during the
year to raise money for several charitable donations. For more information about our club, and
to get the registration sign up form, visit our Lake Wissota Lions website at the following link:

htip://www.lakewissotalionsclub.com
Your participation and support for this event is greatly appreciated. We hope that you and your
friends will be able to join us this year. Please share this information with them. There will be
one shift again this year for bowling. Registration begins at 12:00, bowling will start at 1:00PM,
so please plan to arrive early for registration. Prize money will be awarded for both the men and
women divisions for high scores. There will be numerous raffle prizes to buy tickets for, along with
some 50/50 drawings. Don’t need to be present to win raffle prizes.
The entry fee is $25.00 per bowler.
Everyone is welcome, even if you are not interested in bowling. You can support your friends, and
participate in the raffles. Our intentions are for everyone to have a fun afternoon while supporting
this fund raiser.

If you have any questions, please call Bill at 715-559-2710.

Sincerely,

Bill Durch



Lake Wissota Lions Club Bowling Tournament

(Saturday January 25", 2025)
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Return Entry to: Bill Durch NOTE: Please include at
5064 176 St. least one name and

Chippewa Falls, Wis. 54729 address per team on

reverse side of form.



